
                            16th September, 2017 

  

  

Dear Parents, 
 

We are happy to inform you that all students of class XI will attend an Outbound 

Learning (OBL) adventure trip to the Himalayas from the 5th to the 12th of 

February, 2018 after the completion of their Annual Assessment. The School has 

made all arrangements for this unique, high energy, deeply impacting and 

experiential learning programme. 

 

The itinerary in brief includes snow treks to Chopta, Deoriatal and Chandrashila 

peak and river rafting from Jayalgarh to Devprayag on the River Alaknanda. 

Students will journey by road along the River Ganga and Alaknanda before 

turning into the Mandakini valley.  Enroute they will cross the towns of Haridwar, 

Rishikesh, Devprayag and Rudraprayag. They will travel by air between 

Coimbatore and Delhi. The approximate cost of the OBL trip is Rs. 34,000 plus 

personal expenses which may amount to a maximum of Rs. 39,000/-. 
 

This OBL trip is an extraordinary student engagement program which will unlock 

potential talents and strengths of each student. The natural environment and 

outdoor activities add to the thrill and fun in adventure, helps in acceptance and 

participation, in openness to risk taking, moving out of comfort zones, 

experimentation, receiving feedback and adapting to change in behaviour. The 

adventure and exercises promote self discovery and powerful insight into 

personal behaviour and living styles. 
 

Please complete the Indemnity bond attached with this mail and return to the 

Dean of Activities, Ms. Sujata Ganesan(doa@thelawrenceschool.org) before the 

1st  of November, 2017. If we do not hear from you by this date, we shall consider 

that we have your approval for the trip.  The clothing list is also attached. Please 

ensure that your child has all the necessary items required for the trip when he/she 

returns from winter vacation in January 2018. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
 

With best wishes, 

Rajan Narayanan 

Headmaster (O) 

 

 
 


